From: Nikki <bignik2@acl.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2012 6:06 PM
To: CorpAddressChange
Subject: EIN and MGRM update

Good afternoon, please accept this email as an update to the following LLC: PHLIAMU, LLC
(Document #L.12000127151)

« EIN#: 46-1182716
« MGRM: Phillip Cardona name is spelled incorrect and should be spelled Philip Cardona.

Thank you in advance.

Nikki Kancey
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This message, together with any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to
which it is addressed and may contain information that is legal, privileged, confidential, and/or exempt
from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this message or any attachment, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
message in error, please notify the original sender at bignik2@aol.con1 immediately by return e-maif and
delete this message, along with any and all attachments, from your computer. Further this message, and
all attachments, are or may be covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. § 2510, et.
seq.



